
 Council Chambers 
 300 First Street 
 Woodland, California 
 
 July 30, 1992 
 
 
 
 The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 7:35 p.m. in the City Hall 
Council Chambers in joint session with the City Planning Commission.   
 
ROLL CALL: 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Rominger, Crescione, Flory, Sandy, Slaven 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
 PLANNING COMMISSION 
 MEMBERS PRESENT: Agostini, Fechter, Friedlander, Hicks, Schwartz (Absent 

were Fernandez and Mott) 
 
 STAFF PRESENT: Kristensen, O'Toole, Nies 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
 David Taormino addressed concerns with the General Plan update process. 
 
 Tom Lumbrazo, representing Conaway, advised that Conaway Ranch would be 
submitting a proposal in six to eight weeks. 
 
 Dan Dowling, representing Bill Streng, advised that the developer will be making 
an application. 
 
 John Kimura, former Council Member, spoke on the General Plan update. 
 
 Sandy Cordoza, representing the Yolo County Board of Realtors, said the Board 
desires input into the General Plan update process. 
  
GENERAL PLAN ORIENTATION: 
 
 Community Development Director Janet Ruggiero made a presentation on the 
City's General Plan.  The planning areas and policy implication were reviewed.  The issue 
of phasing was discussed.  Other topics discussed included the Urban Development 
Policy, Circulation Plan, Housing Element, Water Plan, Air Quality Plan, and level of service 
plan. 
 



 
 
 
CITY COUNCIL GOALS AND OBJECTIVES: 
 
 The discussion of the City Council goals and objectives was deleted from the 
agenda. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 At 9:05 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 _________________________________________ 
 Mayor of the City of Woodland 
  
 


